
From:  "Lord, Andrew" <  
To: planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk;  

 
Date:  10/12/2014 12:11 
Subject:  Vale of White Horse Local Plan Consultation 
Attachments: Plan Representations December 2014.pdf; Circulation Letter December 2014 - FINAL.pdf 
 
For the attention of the Head of Planning Policy. 
 
Please see the attached letter and representations in respect of the Local Plan consultation from the North Wessex Downs AONB Unit. 
 
Our objection is specifically in relation to soundness of the Plan in relation to the continued proposed housing allocations at Harwell Campus 
(1400 dwellings) within the nationally designated AONB. 
 
A signed paper copy is also in the post. 
 
With thanks 
 
Andrew Lord 
Planning Advisor 
North Wessex Downs Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty 
Unit 3-4 
Denford Manor 
Lower Denford 
Hungerford 
Berks RG17 0UN 
 

 

          [http://www.northwessexdowns.org.uk/uploads/NWD/visitlogo.jpg] 
 
Explore the North Wessex Downs AONB Interactive Management 
Plan<http://www.northwessexdowns.org.uk/wba/nwd-aonb/NWDWebsiteV2.nsf/$LUcontent/4.4?OpenDocument> and find out more about this 
nationally important landscape. 
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